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Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 5 you are the 

best readers this week!!!                           

Please encourage your child to 

read at least 3 times each week.                      

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!! 

We have been chosen by the 

Royal  Society to be part of their 

judging team for the Royal         

Society Science Book of the 

Year competition. The children 

spend time looking at the book 

entries and reviewing them       

before submitting their thoughts. 

Last year the book our judging 

team liked best actually won the 

competition and this year the 

books are of a similar quality so 

the Science Ambassadors are 

really enjoying judging them. We get to keep the books and once the judging is 

done they will be placed in the school library for everyone to enjoy. 

 

Gold Star of the Week!                            

Nursery ~ Ivy Blake                                               

Pre-School ~ Oliver Rigby                                         

Rec ~ April Pedwell                                                        

Year 1 ~ Charlie Heeley                                                 

Year 2 ~ Eva Roberts                                                         

Year 3 ~ Isabelle Watkiss                                                         

Year 4 ~ Harrison Kirk                                               

Year 5 ~ Isabella Faulkner                                                  

Year 6 ~ Lilia Seagrave   

 

Gold Award Achievers this week  

Thomas Whiteman, Lily Clarke                   

Harry Elt, Rocco Hough, Harrison Kirk                             

Charlie Betts, Louis Gebhard                           

Hettie Jones, Jimmy Raeside 

Parents/Carers of children in Years                   

Rec - Year 6  are invited to join us at our         

assembly on Monday 21st November at 2.45pm 

to see your child receive their certificate and to 

hear why they are ‘Star of the Week’ 

School Christmas Dinners                          

Reception & KS1 -                              

Monday 12th December                                             

KS2 - Tuesday 13th December 

Don’t forget to book your child’s 

Christmas Dinner. 

Deadline for orders is Thursday 1st December 

Parents/Carers of pupils in KS2, don’t forget to make your payment via your 

ParentPay account against payment item ‘Christmas Dinner’. If you have        

already paid for a hot dinner for your child for this day, a credit of £2.30 will 

remain on your account for a future date. 

Please do not return the completed slip before making payment. 

 

Parents/Carers of pupils in KS1, you only need to return the slip if your child 

requires an alternative to the Christmas Dinner ie if your child requires the 

vegetarian option, a sandwich provided by Shire Services, or to let us know 

that you will be providing a packed lunch from home. 

 

SEND Drop-in 
 

 

Miss Edwards is running the SEND drop-in on 

the following days next week:- 
 

Monday 8.30am - 10.00am &                     

Wednesday 2.30pm - 4.00pm 
 

Please feel free to drop-in during the above 

times to discuss any concerns you have about 

your child’s educational needs. 

Lilly in Year 6 has 

been growing her 

hair in so that she 

can donate it to 

The Little               

Princess Trust. 

The Trust use 

real hair to make 

wigs for 

children on a cancer  jour-

ney. As well as donating 

her hair Lilly has been 

fundraising monetary do-

nations.  Lilly has now had 

her hair cut, 13 inches in total, and has raised 

£424.00 so far. 

We are all incredibly proud of Lilly and her            

fundraising.  If you’d like to make a donation 

please click on the link below: 

https://gofund.me/06a4dfd6  

https://gofund.me/06a4dfd6


                        Upcoming Dates for your Diary                                                                              

November                                                                                                                                                                                      

Friday 25th - non uniform day in exchange for bottles for the 

PTFA Christmas Fayre 

December                                                                                       

Friday 2nd - PTFA Christmas Fair                                                

Monday 5th - EYFS & KS1 Nativity dress rehearsal (morning) 

Tuesday 6th - EYFS & KS1 Nativity (evening)                 

Wednesday 7th - EYFS & KS1 Nativity (afternoon)                        

Friday 9th - Whole school visit to the Swan Theatre                    

Monday 12th - KS1 Christmas Lunch                                                       

Monday 12th - KS2 Christmas Party                                              

Tuesday 13th - KS2 Christmas Lunch                                          

Tuesday 13th - KS1 Christmas Party                                               

Wednesday 14th - PTFA Stories with Santa                                   

Thursday 15th - KS2 Carol Service                                               

Thursday 15th - Break up for Christmas                                        

Friday 16th - Teacher Training Day 

January 

Tuesday 3rd - Return to School 

February 

Friday 17th - Break up for half term 

Monday 27th - Return to school 

March 

Tuesday 21st - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 5.30pm 

Thursday 23rd - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 7.00pm 

Friday 31st - KS2 Easter Service 

Friday 31st - Break up for Easter  

April  

Monday 17th - Return to School  

Future events will be displayed on the front page                                

of the website - https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

Closing the Word Gap!                                                                     

As a fun activity we will provide a word 

every week for you  to talk about with 

your child. 

Give it a go and see if they understand 

it! Use it in some sentences and see if 

they can too. 

There are also words on your children’s 

topic sheets. 

 

leisurely 

Following the very successful concert last year, our           

performers have kindly arranged another concert to take 

place on Sunday 11th December.  Proceeds in aid of the 

new ARC (Enhanced Autism Resource Centre). Please          

put the date in your  diary and let Friends and Family             

National Sleep Helpline 

At any given time up to 40% of 

adults and 50% of children (this 

rises to 80% with a SEND        

diagnosis) have difficulties with 

their sleep. Yet in a recent       

survey, almost 60% of adults felt 

there was a lack of support for 

sleep issues. Sleep problems can 

leave people feeling isolated and 

lonely. 

The free helpline is run by trained 

sleep advisors, many of whom 

are specialists in working with 

SEND. They can talk to young 

people directly, or parents (they 

can also talk to adults, including 

older people, about their sleep 

issues). 

The helpline is open 5 times a 

week, Sunday, Monday, Tuesday, 

Thursday evenings 7-9pm, and 

Wednesday mornings 9-11am. 

The number is 03303 530 541. 

You can read more here: https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/national-sleep-helpline/ 

Nursery & Pre-School Parents   

If you would like to change/increase 

your child's hours in Nursery or           

Pre-School for the Spring term                   

(from January 2023), please contact 

Mrs Pogmore in the office on                   

01562 773214 or by email 

cep07@chaddesleycorbett.worcs.sch.uk 

by Wednesday 30th November 2021. 

A reminder, that for health 

and safety reasons, dogs 

are not permitted on the 

school grounds.  If you do 

bring your dog with you to 

drop off or collect children, they must remain in your vehicle 

while on site.   Thank you. 

https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/national-sleep-helpline/

